
Cell Phone and Electronic 
Device Policy 

The use of communication 
devices, such as cell phone, 
and other electronic devices 
during the school day or on 
school buses unless in an 
emergency is not allowed.  
Other devices that may not 
be used include, but are 
not limited to the use of an 
IPod, CD player or hand-
held game, use of a camera 
cell phone or PDA camera 
to invade privacy.  Use of 
these devices violates the 
code of conduct and Cen-
tennial School Policies. 

Students may bring cell 
phones to school but they 
can’t be used at school, 
must be kept in their back-
back and must be secured 
in their cubby/locker dur-
ing the entire school day 

and extended school activi-
ties.  The cell phones will 
be allowed to be used only 
in an emergency.  Cell 
phones must stay in the 
cubby in the student’s back-
pack at ALL times. 

We will confiscate electron-
ic devices and hold the 
students confiscated cell 
phone or electronic device 
in the main office until the 
parent or guardian pick 
them up at school office.  
In addition, the school will 
not be responsible for the 
loss of a cell phone or elec-
tronic device that a student 
brings to Centennial 
School.  

Congratulations to the 
following students who 
were class room winners 
and participated in the All 
School Spelling Bee: 

4th Grade-Olivia Bogusz, 
Lindsey DeBuhr, Morgan 
Nash, Akhil Patel, Shreye 
Sivakumar and Elijah Var-
gas 
5th Grade-Maddie Garri-
gan, Alyssa German, Jona-
than Hirtzig, Matthew 
Khosrowabadi, Abby Short, 
Syesha Syed 
6th Grade-Kelli Clagg, 
Gavin Dawson, Tyler Fencl, 
Sara Regan and Jeffrey Ulo-
sovich 

The Winners: 
1st Place-Lindsay DeBuhr 

2nd Place Akhil Patel 
3rd Place Abby Short 

Candy Grams 
Candy Grams are Back!  
They will be on sale 
through February 11th.  
Candy Grams cost $0.25 
and can be purchased 
through your classroom 
representative.  Candy 
Grams can be purchased by 
anyone.  Forms are in the 
office.  They will be passed 
out on Friday, February 
13th.  

We would like to extend a 
warm welcome to our new 
Early Childhood Special 
Education Preschool Class-
rooms.  Our new teachers 
are Sue Bukantis and Maria 
Morales.  The hours for 
these classrooms are 8:00-
10:30am and 11:30am-
2pm.   

Calendar of Events 
 

2-4 Meet the Principal 6pm 

2-4 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

2-9 6th Grade Wax Museum 

Noon Gym 

2-9 Market Day Pick-up 

2-13 End of 2nd Trimester 

2-13 PTC Family Movie Night 

2-16 Presidents Day-No 

School 

2-19 Kindergarten Rally 6pm 

2-26 Pro-Kids Assembly 

Family Show 6:30pm 

2-26 5th & 6th Grade Band 

Concert 7pm Eastview 

2-27 Institute Day-No School 

3-3 Meet the Principal 

8:30am 

3-4 Chorus Concert 3pm 

3-4 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

3-9/3-31 PARCC Testing 

3-9 Market Day Pick-up 

3-13 Daddy/Daughter Dance 

7-9pm Gym 

3-16/3-20 Book Fair 

3-19 Book Fair 6-8pm 

3-20 Spring Break Begins at 

end of day 

3-21/3-29 Spring Break 

3-30 Classes Resume 

3-31 6th Grade Camp 

4-1 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

4-2 6th Grade Medieval Fair 

4-3 Spring Holiday No School 

4-13 Market Day Pick-up 

4-14 MAP Testing-2nd 

Grade 

4-27 5th & 7th Grade Band 

Concert 7pm BHS 

4-27/5-12 PARCC Testing 

4-28 6th & 8th Band Concert 

7pm BHS 

The Kindergarten Rally for 
Centennial will be held on 
Thursday, February 19th 
from 6pm-8pm.  Check 
the website for more de-
tails. 
http://www.edline.net/pa
ges/Centennial_School 
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Thank you Mobile 
Gas Station on Rt. 
59 & Stearns for 
the $500 Academ-
ic Grant. 

This 
& 
That 

The District is in the process of hiring a part-time 
librarian for Centennial.  Contact the District for 
information. 

http://www.edline.net/pages/Centennial_School 


